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16th November 2021 
 
 
Dear Parents, 
 
I am very sorry to have to inform you that due to technical problems, we are having to 
cancel parents evening today.  We currently have no internet in school and our technicians 
have estimated that it will be a minimum of 4-5 hours to fix.   
 
We are in the process of looking for an alternative date over the next fortnight to rearrange.  
I appreciate that this may cause parents some inconvenience but unfortunately the situation 
is out of our control.   
 
Please note, if you are booked onto the parents evening on Thursday, this is unaffected and 
will continue as planned. 
 
We will send out communication in the next day or so with details of a rearranged date. 
 
Apologies once again. 
 
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
T Hinkley 
Headteacher 
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